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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

 
Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 

T:  (02) 9999 3264 
W:  www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au    ⚫    E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

  
 

Term 2 Week 8 -  9 June 2021 
 

Term 1 Core Value: Respect 
School Rule:  Show compassion for ourself, others and the environment 
Expectation of Behaviour:  Offer to help someone else 

 
Dear Parents  

This Friday we celebrate our School Feast Day. 
 

Heavenly Father, 
I give to you today 

all that I think and do and say, 
Fill us O Lord with your love and goodness 

and help us to be friends. 
Holy Spirit you live in me, 
Show me what to do and 

give me the strength to do it. 
Sacred Heart of Jesus 

have mercy on us. 
 

All children will receive an ice-block in celebration and attend either the 
Mass in our church or a class liturgy as there are still restrictions on 
numbers in church.  

Thankyou to parents for finalising their child’s sponsorship donations for the Fit Fun Colour Run. Nearly all monies 
are in and the prizes will be distributed on Friday at assembly. 

Congratulations to Jay Calundruccio who received  a gold medal at Polding Cross Country Carnival at Eastern 
Creek representing Broken Bay Catholic schools this week.  

Twelve pre-schools were represented and 22 pre-school Directors and educators attended a Super Start Pre- 
School Workshop here at Sacred Heart on Tuesday. Mrs Ngamu and Mrs Mitford presented on the English and 
Mathematics curriculum respectively.  

Today we enjoyed celebrating International Batten’s Awareness Day with a K-6 handball competition. 
Congratulations to all the grade winners. Thank you to the children who brought a gold coin to enable the 
research for this disease to continue. We do have some beautiful candles for $30 that can be ordered from 
Bobbie R through the office.  

Semester 1 reports will be available on COMPASS for parents on Friday afternoon. Parents are invited to book an 
interview with their child’s teacher for next week. This is an opportunity to discuss with the class teacher each 
individual’s academic progress and to plan academic and/or social goals for semester 2. 

Mrs Suellen Garey 
PRINCIPAL 
 

Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 
 

 

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartMonaVale/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/SHMV16
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Feast of Sacred Heart 
All families are invited to join us for mass on Friday at 9:15 to celebrate our special Feast Day. 
The Feast of Sacred Heart reminds us to think about the deep love and compassion that Jesus 
has for all people, especially the poor and the suffering in our world. It is a time for us to ask 
God to help us to love like Jesus; to be more generous and kinder. 
To comply with covid restrictions Years 4,5, 6 will attend mass. Kinder-Yr 3 will hold a liturgy in their classrooms. 
All students will receive an ice block at lunchtime to mark our special feast day. 

 
Year of the Family 
As we celebrate the Year of the Family in our parish we 
can draw great wisdom from Pope Francis’s Encyclical 
Amoris Laetitia (“The Joy of Love”)  

So what are some practical decisions that Francis offers 
to families to help love flourish within them?  Here are a 
few highlights: 

• Dialogue with each other:  “This means being ready to 
listen patiently and attentively to everything the other 
person wants to say…Often the other spouse does not 
need a solution to his or her problems, but simply to be 
heard, to feel that someone has acknowledged their 
pain, their disappointment, their fear, their anger, their 
hopes and their dreams.” [137] 

• Develop a shared routine that incorporates intentional 
acts of love: “These could include a morning kiss, an 
evening blessing, waiting at the door to welcome each 
other home, taking trips together, and sharing 
household chores.” [226] These examples might seem ordinary or boring, but represent repeated decisions to 
commit oneself to another. 

 

Weekday Class Masses for Term 2 
Classes are rostered to attend the Wednesday Morning Parish Mass at 9:30 in the church. 
Wednesday 23 June @ 9:30am- Year 1 Class Mass, Sacred Heart Church 
Parents and family are very welcome to attend weekday masses. 
 

Prayers 
Please keep in your prayers all of our students who are preparing to make their Confirmation. 
If you have any Good News or if you need our prayers, please, contact me by email. 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found here 
 

Chris McBryde 
Religious Education Coordinator  
chris.mcbryde@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
 

Religious Education 

 
 

https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/pittwater/news-events/bulletins
mailto:chris.mcbryde@dbb.catholic.edu.au
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Wellbeing Week  
What a wonderful time we had during Wellbeing Week last week. It was so exciting for the 
children to have Respectful Relationship groups and the children work through what it means 
to ‘Be Kind’.  Respectful Relationship groups were an opportunity for children to connect and 
work together. It was so lovely to see our 
Year 6 children in the peer support role and 
all children across the school settled quickly 
into the tasks. Hopefully someone in your 
family received a Thank You card for Being 
Kind. 

In the Library there was a display set up 
where the children had the signage ‘Be Kind- 
Be the ‘I’ in kind’ over the week the children 
in their Library lessons had the opportunity 
to write and record how they can be the ‘I in 
Kind’. Some of the quote’s children wrote 
were –  
‘Being kind is caring for one another’  
‘Being kind is helping others’ 
‘Being kind is not excluding others’ 
 

 
 
One group of girls in Year 2 
told me about the acronym 
‘SPIT’ which at first, I thought 
how does this relate to the 
theme ‘Be Kind’. They then 
went on to explain ‘SPIT’ stood 
for SMILE, PRAISE, INVITE and 
TALK. After they talked me 
through the actions and words 
– I thought ‘wow’ Year 2- what 
a great acronym for me and 
others to learn about ‘Being 
Kind’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing 
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SRC and ECO Leaders- Wonder Recycling Rewards: The SRC and Eco Leaders are calling on our school to collect 
all plastic bread wrappers and bread tags. Sacred Heart is taking part in collecting bread tags and the plastic bread 
tags. All the collected plastics will be used to create wonderful new things like school play equipment!  
Thank you to the wonderful children and families who have been bringing in their bread bags and tags.  
We now have one full box. Keep bringing them in! 
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The Sacred Garden 
The Sacred Garden has been thriving with 
cabbages. Our Year 2’s have been very 
enthusiastic gardeners who have been 
coming to Garden Club on Tuesday’s at 
lunchtime. If you would love to come and 
help – we would love to see you. 

 

 
Skye Nolan-Brown, Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

REMINDER 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I am looking for a small team of volunteers interested in doing Stage Makeup for our main characters in the 
upcoming August Moana Jr Musical . Please fill in the note below and return to school by Week 8 .  
There will be a 9am morning meeting Friday 12 June. 

Yours Musically  

Susan Rudd, Creative Arts Teacher   
 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I am interested in doing stage make up for the Moana Jr School Musical:                 

Name: ........................................................................... 

Student: ........................................................................ 

Class: ............................................................................. 

Mobile: ..........................................................................  

  

School Musical  
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Following our wonderful Mother’s Day stall, we have some remaining gifts for sale – no limit 
on purchases.  Please order through QKR!  First in best dressed. 
 

 
 

A reminder that Sponsorship Pledges are due by Wednesday 16 June please, via QKR!.   

If you have paid already, a huge thank you.   

Pledges of approximately $1350.00 remains unpaid.  As you know, the monies raised will be 
used to purchase much needed sports equipment for the school, and we thank you in advance for your support.   
 
Amber L, Kath M, Steph M 
Fit Fun Colour Run Organisers 

 

Happy Birthday from all at Sacred Heart to the following students who have had their 
birthday this week: 
 

Gabriella M Tara F Kayla G Harvey H Xavier S 

Lucas W Zavier G    

 
 

June/July special: Delicious pasta bolognaise! Available on Mondays only, $4.80 through QKR 
on line lunch orders. 

Apologies canteen is closed Thursday 10 June. 
 

Updated - Next week’s canteen roster: 

CANTEEN ROSTER (start 9.30am - finish 1.45pm) 

Mon 14 Jun June Long Weekend – CANTEEN CLOSED 

Thur 17 Jun Rebecca W, Jillian T 

Fri 18 Jun Jackie B, Alison G, Lisa B 

Kay Neale, Canteen Co-ordinator 

Birthdays 

 

Canteen 

 

Mother’s Day Gifts for Sale  
 

Fit Fun Colour Run – Sponsorship Pledges due  
 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=NWmWfNe3hnrz2M&tbnid=QOJqXLb0a8T2jM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/belated-birthday-clipart&ei=XffOU_jfEou4uAT0-oLQAg&bvm=bv.71667212,d.c2E&psig=AFQjCNH4E9kMLAkXYTfyLFlFZwpyFP97rQ&ust=1406159049100954
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Concert Band 
Our Concert Band was very busy last week, playing in both the Northern Beaches Instrumental 
Festival, and at the school assembly on Wednesday.  

Each band member received a certificate for taking part and received a lot of applause and 
interest for the rest of the school students.  

They sounded fantastic and I am so proud of how the students conducted themselves during these events. 

The Concert Band is for students who have been tutored to play a brass, woodwind or drums and percussion 
instrument for over 12 months. There is no age restriction. It is more about competence and experience. For 
enquiries, please email Maia Hopf, Band Director, at maiamorningstar@gmail.com. 

Training Band 
The Training Band is for students who have started learning an instrument this year or plan to later in the year. 

Training Band will start rehearsals in Term 3, at 725am each Friday morning. 

To join the Training Band, there are two things to do: 

1. Meeting on Wednesday 16 June @ 830am in the Hall. 

Interested parents and children should meet Maia Hopf, our Band Director, to: 

- ask questions about what's involved. 
- discuss your preferred instrument, and 
- receive a suitability assessment for that instrument. 

2. Submit the form. 

Please register your child's interest, please submit the online form by Tuesday 15 June: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdlSasCd56oEs5ijglG0GIa6nZpnMRO5gqD8Gl1nliJvtcFPA/viewform?
usp=sf_link 

We are excited to see the return of the Training Band and welcome everyone. 

For more information, download the Training Band Information and Tutor List at HERE 

Maia Hopf, Band Director 
 

If you are interested in becoming a volunteer  please contact Rebecca Molinaro 0414 416 874 
or email becmolinaro@outlook.com 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY  WEDNESDAY THURSDAY  FRIDAY  

     

  9 June 10 June 11 June 

  ALISON G REBECCA M TATIANA N 

14 June 15 June 16 June 17 June 18 June 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY JULIE F KARISSA M REBECCA M TATIANA N 

21 June 22 June 23 June 24 June 25 June 

AMBER L SALLY W ALISON G REBECCA M PUPIL FREE DAY 

 

Kiss and Ride 
 

Band News 
 

mailto:maiamorningstar@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdlSasCd56oEs5ijglG0GIa6nZpnMRO5gqD8Gl1nliJvtcFPA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdlSasCd56oEs5ijglG0GIa6nZpnMRO5gqD8Gl1nliJvtcFPA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/learning-teaching/opportunities-for-students/
mailto:becmolinaro@outlook.com
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Second Hand Uniform Shop Opening Hours  
Our second hand Uniform Shop is now open. All items $3.00, payable via QKR! only (no cash). 

We are in need of good quality second hand winter 
uniforms, especially shirts and jumpers/jackets. 

Unfortunately, we can no longer take white sports shirts as donations. 

Times: 

Tuesdays 8:30-9:00am (Nicole) 

Wednesdays 8:30-9:00am (Amy) 

Thursdays 8:30-9:00am (Nicole) 

Friday’s 8:20-8:50am (Sam) and 2:30-3:00pm (Tanja) 

SHMV HUB (P&F) admin@shmvparents.com 

Or contact Nicole Kelsall on Email:  admin@shmvparents.com   

Website:  www.shmvparents.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Hub The 
Hub 

mailto:admin@shmvparents.com
mailto:admin@shmvparents.com
http://www.shmvparents.com/
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Community News 
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                               SACRED HEART FIT FUN COLOUR RUN - SPONSORS 
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